GPU Nuclesr Corporation
Nuc'“r Pogt Ottice Box 480
Route 441 South

Migdietown, Pennsylvania 17067 0191

717 944.7621
TELEX B4 2386
Writer's Direct Dial Numbar

(717) 948-8005

Decomber 12, 1991
C311-91-2146

U. 5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Subject: Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50
Docket No. 50-289
Response to Request for Additional Information
Regarding Spent Fuel Pool Rerack

tnclosed is the GPU Nuclear response to a request for additional information
contained in the NRC letter dated November 1, 1991, regarding rerack of the
spent fuel pool.
If any additional information is required piease advise.
Sincerely,
c}@g—\aéu'“\

T. G. Broughton
Vice President and Director, 1MI-]

DJD/ amk

Enclosure: TMI-1 Response to NRC Request for Additiona’
Information Regarding Spent Fuel Pool Reracking

cc: THMI Senior Resident Inspector

Region 1 Administrator
TMI-1 Senior Project Manager

GPU Nutleat Corporation I8 4 subsihary of General Public Utilities Corporabiot
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